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22nd November 2022 
 
John Ferneley Community Christmas Carol Concert ~ Thursday 15th December 2022, from 
7.00pm 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians and the local community,  
 
This year John Ferneley Community, alongside the John Ferneley College Music department, are 
hosting a Christmas Carol Concert, ‘Carols by Candlelight,’ on Thursday 15th December at 7pm. 
This is the first time we have done this as an evening event and the students are excited to have 
another opportunity to perform to their friends and family. This event will follow the on-site 
Christmas Fair so is sure to be an evening full of festive cheer! 
 
All pupils who attend VOX, VOX Seniors and Ukulele club will be performing, as well as some of our 
GCSE Music students who will all be playing and singing a selection of our favourite traditional 
Christmas carols to get everyone in the festive spirit.  
 
Tickets cost £1.00, which includes a mince pie and glass of mulled wine, and are available through 
School Gateway. Please note, to purchase multiple tickets, you must check out multiple times as 
there is no option to add more than one item to the basket, so once you have purchased one ticket, 
you will need to repeat the process again to buy two tickets etc.  
 
If you are unable to pay via School Gateway, please email ask@johnferneley.org to reserve a ticket. 
Please note, there are limited tickets available and therefore may not be available on the door. 
 
We really hope you can join us for this festive occasion and look forward to seeing you there. 
 
As always, if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on the email 
address below. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs L Mitcham 
Performance Ambassador and Head of Music 
lmitcham@johnferneley.org   
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